Sample of no award letter for new admits_Pd_did not complete FAFSA
Hello John:

Once again, congratulations on your admission to the Evergreen MPA program! We’re so glad that you’ll be joining us.

Thank you for taking the time to apply for aid available through the MPA program.  
The Financial Aid Office reported that there was no FAFSA on file for you by the March 15th priority deadline, so we were unfortunately unable to consider you for need-based aid. 

Once you complete the FAFSA, you may still be eligible for student loans to assist with your educational expenses.  For more information on this, contact the campus Financial Aid Office, at 360-867-6205.

Once again, congratulations on your admission! We look forward to seeing you here in the Fall.

Best to you,

Randee

